
  

                You Are Cordially Invited   

To Join The  

DOUGLAS COUNTY REPUBLICAN WOMEN  

In Their  

 2017 NON-AUCTION AUCTION!    

 As in previous years, DCRW would like to continue in our quest to support the CO Senate 

Majority Fund and the CO House Legislative Fund by collecting funds to help elect 

Republicans to the CO Legislature in 2018!  No need to tell the choir that this election is 

critical to Colorado in keeping the Republican majority in the Senate and hopefully to take 

back the House, too!  To that end, we will again be holding a Non-Auction Auction!  Please 

support us (and your Colorado candidates) by donating a monetary gift in the amount that 

you would usually use to go out and purchase an auction item(s) for our former Silent/Live 

Auction and the money you would use for a dinner ticket.  This will save you a tremendous 

amount of time and effort and still enable you to support our candidates!  ALL proceeds will 

be divided equally among the House and Senate Funds.  By raising the monies this way, all 

of us can still do our part in doing everything we can to help our Republican candidates get 

elected: attend patriotic rallies and educational events; work on Get-Out-The-Vote efforts; 

attend Fundraisers; walk those precincts; and register voters, etc.  Remember that . . . 

.   

UNITED WE STAND . . . DIVIDED WE FALL!  

  
We currently have two forms of donation (with access to PayPal coming in the near future):   

 

(1) Send your check (marked for the Non-Auction Auction) and made payable to DCRW and mail to:  

   

       Marsha Haeflein, 7780 Homestead Road, Parker, CO 80138-7916   OR 

    

(2) Bring your cash or check to our September 20th or October 18th luncheon meetings. 

 

Make sure you fill out the required donation form and return that with your donation! 

  

With your individual permission, your name will be acknowledged in our November newsletter and on our 

website.    We hope all of you will seriously consider this invitation to help our Republican candidates!  

Everyone has to do his/her effort to advance our Republican principles and, if you can support our efforts, 

any amount counts, large or small!  Thank you and May God Bless America!  

For further information, contact Marsha at 303-841-4318 or mhaeflein@comcast.net  

www.dcrw.org  

http://www.dcrw.org/
http://www.dcrw.org/

